
   

  

 

Pritha Mukherjee 

Dhirubhai Ambani International School,  

Bandra East, Mumbai 400098, Maharashtra 

 

Dear Principal, 

Heartiest Congratulations!!! 

Yash Jain of Dhirubhai Ambani International School is the recipient of a Grand Award for his project 

in the category of Biomedical and Health Sciences at the Initiative for Research and Innovation in 

STEM (IRIS) National Fair 2024-25. 

We are very pleased to inform you that courtesy winning this Grand Award, he has been chosen as a 

Finalist to participate in the Regeneron International Science and Engineering Fair, 2025 to be held 

at Columbus, Ohio, USA from May 10-16, 2025. 

At ISEF 2025, finalists will compete for nearly $8 million in awards, prizes and scholarships with 1800+ 

participants from over 75 countries, regions, and territories around the world. 

We wish to place on record our appreciation for the encouragement and support by your school in 

this initiative and look forward to your student winning laurels for the nation. 

Should you wish to congratulate your student on social media, may we request that you tag us at 

Linkedin - @IRIS NATIONAL FAIR; Facebook - @IRIS NATIONAL FAIR; Instagram - 

@IRISNATIONALFAIR  

 

Regards, 

  

 

Sharon E. Kumar 

Fair Director 

Initiative for Research & Innovation in STEM 

e-mail: sekumar@irisnationalfair.org  / Mob : 91 9899580611

mailto:sekumar@irisnationalfair.org

